
 
 
 
 
SCSO seeks public’s help in Longwood ATV theft - 07/05/2012  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (07/05/12)-Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’
s help in identifying the man involved with the theft of a red Yamaha ATV near the 12
00 block of W. Lake Brantley Road, in Longwood, last month. 

 

Home security video shows a white male approaching the home at 3:35 a.m. on June 22. 
The 1997 Yamaha 400cc ATV was parked next to the home and did not have keys in it. Th
e suspect is seen pushing the ATV from the side of the home toward the roadway. Inves
tigators believe the suspect loaded the ATV into a small pickup truck parked nearby.  

 

The ATV has a weathered gray seat with duct tape on it. It also has a skid plate in t
he front and a luggage rack on the back. 

 

Watch the home surveillance video at http://www.facebook.com/SeminoleSheriff. 

 

Anyone with information about the theft is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS 
or the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at 407-665-6650 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


